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         Thursday 3rd November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

RE: Year 6 Residential Trip  

On Monday morning as you are aware, we will be departing for our long awaited residential to the PGL 

activity centre at Marchants Hill- the children and staff at Bonneville are all very excited!  

I would like to remind you that children should arrive at school on time as normal, at 8.45am with their 

luggage which should be labelled along with all of their packed items. I have also attached another kit list to 

this letter and I want to stress the importance of providing your child with bedding (a pillow as well as a 

sleeping bag or a duvet). 

On Monday can you please also provide your child with a healthy packed lunch which includes a non- fizzy 

drink in a rucksack or a separate bag from their luggage (since we would just have missed the lunchtime slot 

at PGL). A labelled water bottle – preferably plastic-should also be provided. 

If you have not yet completed and returned the medical/consent form, please do so as soon as possible 

since failure to do so could mean your child not attending. 

Have a restful weekend, I look forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kirk     
Assistant Headteacher: KS2 

 
 


